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Elie & Earlsferry Local Place Plan + Community Action Plan 

         Information Notice  

 

A Local Place Plan (LPP) + Community Action Plan has been created 

by Elie and Earslferry Community Council (TCC) which reflects the 

thoughts, ideas and aspirations of the people of Elie and Earlsferry, 

for the future of their villages.  

Key Proposals included in the LPP + Community Action Plan relate 

to: 

• Recognising and preserving our built history and heritage.  

• Recognising a need for housing while ensuring appropriate and 

adequate services and an upgrade of sewage and surface water 

management systems are in place in advance of any building 

activity taking place.  

• Protecting our green spaces, parks, paths, and ensuring and 

facilitating access to nature and the outdoors.  

• Ensuring roads and pavements are accessible and fit for 

purpose, making it easy for everyone to move around our 

village in a connected way and traffic calming measure are put 

in place. 

• The creation of community hubs promoting community 

development, regeneration, education, recreation and tackling 

social isolation. 

These proposals are mapped, detailed and set out in the LPP + 

Community Action Plan. 

The purpose of this LPP is to provide our community with 

information on the proposals for the village which are seeking to 



 

preserve the built history and heritage and green spaces of the 

villages whilst also recognising a need for some additional housing.  

Once registered by the planning authority, they are intended to be 

taken into account in the preparation of the Fife Local Development 

plan. 

 

Any representations on the content of the Local Place Plan + 

Community Action Plan should be made to: 

Elie & Earlsferry Community Council   

enquiries@elieandearlsferrycc.org   
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